








Clerk’s Report to Council June 2024

Youth Engagement

| have been in touch with the Academy re the greenhouse project. The Head has
agreed to put me in touch with their Eco- school’s lead who she believes will be very
enthusiastic when we discuss next term.

A group will also be attending our September meeting to tell us about their findings
on a ‘How to improve Runcorn’ project.

Benches

I've been asked if the benches on Pitts Heath Lane near Dorchester belong to the
Parish Council as they are somewhat dilapidated. HBC say they are not theirs. I've
been advised they may have been placed there by the Parish Council approx. 10
years ago.

Sandymoor Leaflet

Apparently, our leaflet has been admired in Moore and Daresbury and I've been
asked to supply a few copies to each.

Annual Strategy Meeting

Council are asked to agree venue and date for the summer strategy meeting in July
or August.

Arthur Neil
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